OGUCHI-CHO, NIWA-GUN
AICHIFKEN, 480-0195 JAPAN

TEL: +81-587-95-0093
FAX:+81-587-95-5471

Letter Of Agency

January 17, 2008

Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Authorization Division
Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, Maryland 21046

FCCID: MOZFO0ITG

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be advised that Tokai Rika Co., Ltd. authorizes Mr. Naoki Sakamoto, Manager,
Application Section in UL Japan, Inc. to act on our behalf, until otherwise notified, for
applications submitted to Federal Communication Commission.

We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits,
pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse ACT of 1988, U.S.C. 862. Further,no
party, as defined in 47 CFR 1.2002(b), to the application is subject to denial of federal
benefits, that includes FCC benefits.

The application for the subject equipment has not been submitted to another TCB for
certification.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Toshihito Kunii
General Manager

Homologation & Regulatory Affairs Department,
Technical Administration Division





